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Bolton Planning and Zoning Commission 43 JUL || PH 4250
Notice of Public Hearing

The Bolton Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on
Wednesday, August 21, 2013, at 7:45 PM, in the Town Hall Meeting Room, Town Hall,
222 Bolton Center Road, Bolton, to consider the addition of a new Section 3D entitled
“Solar Energy Systems”. The intention of the proposed changes are to provide
regulations governing small-scale solar energy systems.

All interested parties may attend and testify or may submit written testimony. The full
text of the amendment may be viewed in the Bolton Land Use Office, Town Hall, or at

the Town website at www.boltonct.org

Dated at Bolton, CT, this 27t day of June, 2013

Eric Luntta
Chairman

To be published in the Hartford Courant on August 9, 2013 and on August 15, 2013.
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